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Allen Green STATE ILLINOIS
265 S. Randolph oIutloncontroIBoar~
Bradley, Il 60915

May 1, 2004

Illinois Pollution Control Board
James R. Thompson Center
100 W. Randolph Suite 11—500
Chicago, Ii 60601

I am sending this letter in support of United’s transfer
station permit modification. The case number is PCB—03—235.

I would like you to know I live 5 houses from United Disposal.
I have been in the neighborhood for nearly 40 years, have been
neighbors with the Watson’s for over 35 years since the 1960’s,
and have lived to the transfer station for 23 years. As you can
tell I was here long before and long after the start of their
business. It is nice to see local hard working individuals make
good. I have never had any problems with the facility. They are
good neighbors to have and I want the Watson~s to get their
permit changed so they can get on with the business at hand.

Sincerely,
Allen Green


